

St Louis Community Social Program Adelaide

February 2018



Book your social event today. Phone (08) 8332 0950 (*bookings essential*)

Note: Outings may be cancelled due to inclement weather.

Payment for these outings comes off your government package and are deducted from your CDC account.

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday	Saturday	Sunday
			1	2	3	4
5 Scenic Mystery Drive 9am until 1.00pm 	6	7	8	9 Lunch at Henley Hotel. 10.30am until 3.30pm 	10	11
12	13 Shopping and Lunch at Burnside Village 10.00am until 2.00pm 	14	15	16	17	18
19 Movies at Norwood Hoyts Session to be advised 	20	21	22	23	24	25
26	27	28				

Public Holidays 2018

- 12 March 2018
Monday
- 30 March 2018
Good Friday
- 31 March 2018
Saturday
- Monday 2 April 2018
Easter Monday
- Wednesday 25 April 2018
Anzac Day
- Monday 11 June 2018
Queen's Birthday and Volunteer's Day
- Monday 1 October 2018
Labour Day



St Louis Community Social Program Adelaide

February 2018



Book your social event today. Phone (08) 8332 0950 (*bookings essential*)

Note: Outings may be cancelled due to inclement weather.

Payment for these outings comes off your government package.

Monday 5th February - Scenic Mystery Drive

Time: Pickups start from 9.00am and back around 1.00pm.

Cost: is \$85 and will be deducted from your CDC account.

Friday 9th February - Lunch at Henley Hotel

Time: Pickups start from 10.30am and back around 3.30pm.

Cost: is \$114 and will be deducted from your CDC account.

Enjoy some sunshine and delicious food by the sea.

Tuesday 13th February - Shopping and Lunch at Burnside Village

Time: Pickups start from 10.00am and back around 2.00pm.

Cost: is \$95 and will be deducted from your CDC account.

A great opportunity to have a day of shopping for yourself or friends and family with over 100 stores on offer.

Monday 19th of February - Movies at Norwood Hoyts

Time: TBA closer to the date

Cost: is \$86 and will be deducted from your CDC account.

* More information will be supplied closer to the date

Hot Weather Policy:

If the weather forecast is for 36°C or higher then the trips will have to be cancelled or moved to another day if possible.